
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/KB 

20th November 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

RE: Year 9 Progress Review Evening 

Due to the current National Lockdown restrictions, we have reorganised how we will be 

delivering Year 9 Progress Review Evening this year. Staff have completed marking and 

moderating the recent Year 9 Assessment Point 1 responses and would have normally spent 

time with you during Progress Review Evening to discuss progress and achievement in their 

subject. Unfortunately, this year, we will not be able to meet face to face. 

Instead, teachers have completed their feedback, following Assessment Point 1, and one of 

your child’s teachers will telephone home between Thursday 26th November and 

Thursday 3rd December, to provide feedback on all subject areas. In this discussion there 

will be an opportunity to provide your feedback which will be passed back to members of 

staff.   

Although delivered in a different way this year, we are looking forward to sharing and 

celebrating some of the many achievements that your child has made since returning to 

Haydock High School in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr P Abram,  
Head of School  


